
HBR Alert - August 28, 2019 

2020 Premium Rates

The State Health Plan Board of Trustees recently approved health plan premium rates 
for 2020. Since there is currently no state budget, these rates were approved based on 
current assumptions and the employer rate may need to be adjusted in the upcoming 
months. HBRs will be notified of any employer rate change. 

The monthly employer contributions below will be effective January 1, 2020, which 
means they should be reflected in December payroll deductions. 

• Active Employer Contribution Rate: $539.36

• Medicare Primary Employer Contribution Rate: $419.10

• Non-Permanent Full-time Employer Rate (HDHP): $147.42

Please note: Premium rate sheets will be posted to the State Health Plan website as 
soon as possible. 

As a reminder, the current montly employer contribution rate for active employees is 
$518.64. 


